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I oppose this bad written unconstitutional ballot measure 114. this doesn’t affect 

criminals only law abiding Oregonians . why are politicians wasting and taking money 

from out of state anti firearm lobbyist groups? the state of Oregon use to be a 

beautiful state, it now has some of the highest crime rates in in the country. due to lax 

laws that have cause and embolden criminals. Oregon politicians have created these 

problems and now are turning on its citizens and turning us into criminals overnight. I 

hope one day Oregon stops on the infringement of our God given rights. stripping us 

of our rights will not stop criminals. We oppose this measure and we hope you listen 

to our testimonies, and stop attacking our rights. 

 

Thanks  

 

Alejandro Flores 


